
 

LEGAL NOTICE 

CITY OF NORTH TONAWANDA 

  City Attorney 

The North Tonawanda Common Council will be accepting resumes for the vacancy of 

City Attorney. 

Any North Tonawanda resident interested in interviewing for the position is asked 

to submit a resume. Candidates must hold a New York State Law Degree in good 

standing and be a resident of North Tonawanda.  

The deadline for submitting resumes is Tuesday January 11th                                                

at    12:00 PM.  All resumes should be clearly marked and sent to: 

 

 

City Attorney RESUME 

c/o North Tonawanda City Clerk-Treasurer’s Office  

City Hall 

216 Payne Avenue 

North Tonawanda, NY 14120 

 

or email to: 

 

dbraun@northtonawanda.org 

 

Interviews for the City Attorney will be held the week of January 17th, 2022. 

Appointment of the North Tonawanda City Attorney will be held on January 25th, 
2022. 

 

 

  

 Donna L. Braun 

 City Clerk-Treasurer 

 

mailto:dbraun@northtonawanda.org

